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January 12, 2018    




                                
Project Address: 5004 W Mercer Way


   Mercer Island, WA 
Seasonal Development Limitation Waiver
We are requesting a Seasonal Development Limitation Waiver for construction of a Single Family Residence at 5004 W Mercer Way. This project was permitted with the city of Mercer Island as 1603-014 and reviewed for the same waiver in 2016, however the project was put on hold due to issues with the previous construction team. 

Don Cole reviewed our request and met myself, the owner and the previous builder on site to view the project. We have portions of steep slope on our site that we are not disturbing. We are retaining an existing foundation that will prevent the need for open construction cuts greater than 4’. Please see the attached letter from Pan Geo that addresses the site, soils, construction and mitigation needed for construction during the wet season. 
Please review the attached information and let me know what else I can provide at this time for our request. 

Thank you

Ryan Stephenson
Stephenson Design Collective  1725 Westlake Ave N, Ste 105. Seattle, WA 98109
 p. 206.632.7703
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